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              Whoever you areéHowever you come...You are welcome here! 
 

 The Journ- E (our weekly email newsletter)      Sept 21, 2012 
This issue: 

Coming Events 

Special Projects 

Weekly Reminders 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 

Pictures   

Bible Studies & Groups 

Last Word   

 
Check out our Facebook page,  

our YouTube page and just recently 

added a Photobucket page 
 

Calendar    

You can always check our  

calendar on the website 

This Week at Journey 

Sunday (Sept 23) 

8:00   Traditional Worship 

9:00   Fellowship                                  

9:15   New Member Orientation   

9:15   Choir Practice                             

10:15 Contemporary Worship              

4pm   Youth Band Practice                         

6pm   High School Youth                    

Monday (Sept 24) 

6:30pm Young Adult Group (FISH)        

Wednesday (Sept 26)                         

6:00pm  Confirmation Class 

7:00pm Worship@ Journey 

Thursday (Sept 27) 

7:00pm Worship Band Practice 

Devotional  I am already sick of the campaign ads which go so nega-

tive. Is it possible to have civil conversation and learn from and appre-

ciate those we may disagree with?  Check out David Loseôs blog 

about politicsé  
 

Tomorrow!!                                                 

JourneyFest  

Sat., Sept 22 from 1-5pm. 

Come celebrate our  

grand opening!   

Itôs a free, fun-filled,  

family event for the 

whole community!   

If it ends up too cold 

and wet we will be  

moving indoors 

 

String Ties will be 

leading our worship at 

Journey this Sunday, 

September 23 at both 

services. String Ties is: 
lead vocalist and guitar-

ist Dan Sebranek of 

Coon Valley; mandolin-

ist Wayne Beezley, of 

Minnesota City, MN; La 

Crosse banjo man Tom Pfaff; and upright bass player Larry Dalton of 

Onalaska. Formed several years ago, all of its members have recent 

or current experience in other local, regional, or national groups. 

http://www.journeyluth.org
mailto:JourneyLutheran@gmail.com
http://www.journeyluth.org/calendar-3/
http://www.davidlose.net/2012/09/moral-roots/
http://www.facebook.com/journeyluth
http://www.youtube.com/user/JourneyLutheranChurc?feature=guide
http://s1242.photobucket.com/albums/gg533/journeylutheran/


A New Member Orientation will be held on Sun., Sept 23 @ 9:15. 
Those interested in officially becoming a member of Journey should 
attend. Come prepared to have you picture taken or bring/send a digi-
tal picture so we can help the congregation connect names and fac-
es. If you canôt attend we will have another one scheduled in Novem-
ber. 

Looking for softball players to play with the ñMiracle Leagueò on 
Tuesday Sept 25 from 5:00-6:30. For more information, please con-
tact Ace at 769.6749. 

Feed My Starving Children will be on October 6 
from 1-3pm.  The sign-up sheet is on the bulletin 
board in the back of church. 

Journey Lutheran Policies have been revised for 
wedding, funerals, and baptisms. For an updated 
version of these policies, please view on our 
webpage or stop in the office to receive a copy.  
 
Sunday School will be starting up in October.  We are still looking for 
adults and teens willing to be teachers and helper...please contact 
Amy Denson  788-1440 

 
First Bibles   One of our milestones is to give 
a first Bible to our grade schoolers when they 
become readers (usually in 3rd grade)...but 
with all the changes going on the last two we 
have missed a lost of youth so we want to get 
caught up.  So... if your young person didnôt 
get a Bible we would like to know so we can 
get one ordered.  On October 7 (the first day 
of Sunday School) 9:15am  we will have a 
special class for all 3-5th graders for parents 
and youth where we will be marking the Bible 
that we will be presenting with special verses 

 

Donôtô forget Oct.14 is the annual La Crosse 
Area Crop Walk.  The walk is a fundraiser to 
raise funds for meeting hunger needs both lo-
cal and global...You can help by walking and 
getting sponsors...or being a sponsor for those 
from Journey who are walking...Questions? 
Contact Deb Hoeth 399-1298 

 

September Care Bear donations will be given to New Horizons. 
They provide safety and services to adults and families who have ex-
perienced domestic violence, sexual assault, stalking and harass-
ment.  We also will be collecting items they have indicated they 
need. There are wish lists available in the fellowship hall. You can 
also view the wish list by clicking here. New Horizons is  looking for 
volunteers.  If you are interested, please call Sharon at 608.791.2610 
ext.301 to sign up for Volunteer Training which will take place Sept 24
-26 at First Baptist Church in La Crosse. 

7:00pm  AA Meeting                              

Sunday (Sept 30)   

8:00am  Traditional Worship                      

9:00am  Fellowship                                     

9:15am  Choir Practice                                

10:15am Contemporary Worship            

Birthdays & Anniversaries  
for next week 
*if we are missing yours or have wrong  

information be sure to let us know 

Birthdays 

Aspen Johnson  Sept 23  

Mara Goede   Sept 24 

Victoria Hart   Sept 25 

Randall Burgett  Sept 25 

Adam Tomter  Sept 27 

Leah Wisnewski  Sept 28 

Donna Hinds   Sept 29 

Victor Hart   Sept 29 

Megan Flury   Sept 29    

Anniversaries                                     

Roger Yeske & Rita Tabbert 

    Sept 26 

Prayer Requests      

Please keep Chelsea Amundson in 

your prayers as she recovers from 

surgery. 

http://www.journeyluth.org/
C:/Users/Pastor/Documents/New Horizons Wish List.jpg.pdf





